
Heath Cultural Council’s (HCC) grant application program opens 
on Thursday, September 1, and HCC will be accepting applica-
tions through Monday, October 17, 2022.  
For information about the application process, please visit  
https://massculturalcouncil.org/communities/local-cultural- 
council-program/application-process/
In addition, a webinar on how to apply for a grant will be held 
on September 13 at 6 p.m. Visit https://massculturalcouncil.org/
event/how_to_apply_localculturalcouncilgrant/ to register.

To contact Heath Cultural Council directly, please email  
heathculturalcouncil@gmail.com

Culture is Power


